
 

 
 

Good morning Parents, Guardians/ Students,  

 

Before we begin the group sessions, let us thank God for keeping us safe so far. 

We pray to the Almighty for the whole world to heal the world of Coronavirus 

as soon as possible.  We pray for all those who are working day and night to 

save lives.   

 

We thank God for your teachers who have been working very hard to keep you 

in touch with your studies.  

 

Since March 27th we have been having weekly lessons. Hope you have 

completed all the tasks given by your teachers. Remember, all these will be 

assessed when you come to school and will be marked for your Subject 

enrichment activities to add up to the final marks for promotion to next class.  

 

Class LKG to Class III students will have lessons posted WhatsApp from 

Monday to Friday. Saturdays are going to lighter days for them to do music, art 

sports activities available on school website. Please follow each subject 

teacher's instructions to send the tasks for review and assessment.  
 

Today onwards, we are beginning regular classes for main subjects from 

Monday to Friday within the given time only. (See the Timing )  

On Saturday you'll have home works to complete and Art, Music, Sports 

activities can be downloaded from school website.  

 

Groups are created only for classes not for personal chats. Follow the guidelines 

given by your teachers and cooperate with them. Avoid yes ma'am, ok maam / 

sir, making unnecessary comments, good mornings, good nights etc. Politeness 

is the keyword to follow in online classes. This will bring you maximum benefit 

from the class.  

 

Be on time to begin the classes. Participate well.  

 

Stay home, stay safe!  

Happy Learning!  

God bless all. 

Sister M. Manjushree, SND 

Date: 17/04/2020 


